mitchell architectural group

March 12, 2019

Mr. DJ Doyle President Richards Corporation 72 North Harwinton Avenue Terryville, Connecticut 06786

Dear Mr. Doyle,

We are the architects for the Sikorsky Blades Freezer Building. This is a very complex project with an evolving scope and an accelerated timeline.

Over the past two years, we have been working on an almost daily basis with Gus Brennan and Brian Young of Richards. I cannot compliment them enough for the service received by both our office and Sikorsky. Gus and Brian were well ahead of the decision making process, bringing solutions to the table for review and action by the project team. They are the key reasons for this very successful project.

I look forward to working with Richards again as other projects present themselves.

Please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Robert Mitchell